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To:  OIC- Assistant Schools Division Superintendent e
All other concemed

1. Pursuant to DepEd memorandum No. 32, s. 2019, a launching of the Financial Literacy Learning
Resources will be conducted on September 3, 2019 at the Benitez Hall of Baguio Teachers
Camp. This activity is in coordination with Banco de Oro Foundation and the Department of
Education- Central Office. The launching program will run from 9:00 in the morning to 12:00

noon.

2. This activity aims for the participants to be oriented on the utilization of financial literacy learning
resources which were developed by the BDO Foundation in coordination with the Bangko Sentral

ng Pilipinas and DepEd.
3. Alecture on financial literacy will be facilitated by BDO Foundation after the launching program.

4. The participants from the Schools Division Office of Abra are advised to submit confirmed list of
participants on or before August 29, 2019 through email at hrdd .depedcar@gmail .com.

5. Moming snack and lunch will be served courtesy of BDO Foundation. Lodging and other
incidental expenses not covered within the activity duration shall be charged to any available
local funds subject to prevailing auditing and accounting rules and regulations.

6. Attached herewith is the Enclosure |, list of participants in the attendance of “Launching of
Financial Literacy Learning Resources”.

7. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is directed.

. GARCIA, SR., Ph.D.
t Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge, Cffice of the Schools Division Superintendent
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